
NOTICES- 17/03/24 

 

1.There will be breakfast stalls after the masses tomorrow/today morning from 

7.30 am to 11.30 am.  Kindly patronise and mingle with your fellow 

parishioners. 

 

2.All Reports, Articles and Advertisements for the Easter issue of the parish 

bulletin should be posted to the parish e-mail by Monday, 18th Mar. They 

should all be in the Word Format to facilitate editing. Tariffs for the 

Advertisements are put up on the Notice Board. 

 

3.Next Sunday, 24th Mar is Palm Sunday. There will be blessing of palms on 

the lawns at 8.15 a.m. followed by procession to the Church and Mass at 8.30 

am. Kindly take only one palm per family. 

 

4.In the season of LENT we are collecting grains like Rice, wheat. Dal, sugar, 

Tea for the poor & needy families of our parish. You may place your 

contribution in the plastic bins placed in front of the DRY PLANT. After you 

put in your contribution, you may put up a LEAF from the basket on the DRY 

PLANT. Those who put a contribution in all the boxes may put a leaf and an 

apple cut out from the basket- a humble request to put in your contributions in 1 

kg packets to make it easier to distribute to the families. Next Sunday, 24th 

Mar. is the last day to put in your contributions. 

 

5.Lenten Confessions will be on Monday, 18th Mar & Tuesday, 19th Mar from 

5.30 pm to 7.00 pm and 7.30 pm to 8.30 pm. There will be 2 guest priests on 

both days. 

 

6.A box marked LENTEN ALMS is placed in front of the altar. The collection 

is in aid of the Diocesan Seminary that trains future priests. Please donate 

generously. 

 

7.For the upcoming elections all parishioners who are 18 years and above are 

requested to go out and vote. Details with regards to registering, checking your 

names, and re-registering are displayed on the notice board. Names of the 

volunteers from the parish to assist you are also displayed on the notice board. 

 

8.For courses in communications, please refer the Notice Board. 

 

9.For useful Holiday courses for SCC & HSC students on House wiring, Motor 

mechanics & carpentry, please refer the Notice Board. 

 



10.Last Sunday’s collection was Rs.1,00,162/- which is for the Archdiocese. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

  

 


